Rob Wood

I was a construction welder/iron worker and communication tower erector. I have worked in the
August heat of El Cento CA to the subzero temps of the high northern mountains of CO and
Alaska. Legislation is not an answer for safety as it places an undue burden on the companies and
the workers that are adapted and already work to keep their workers safe. Vote against it as I see
sun exposure will be next on their list of regulations.



